Educational Technology Resources and Policy Committee

Year End Report Fall/2001 and Winter 2002

The activities of the committee have been varied and productive this year.  Regular meetings were scheduled approximately every two weeks and attended by a core of people made up of academic departments across campus.  Detailed minutes were taken by the Secretary for ETRPC John Bruggink.

Committee discussions centered around topics of interest to the committee and computing issues facing the university.  Several sessions were devoted to presentations given by Examsoft (secure grading software) and Campus Pipeline.  Also, the committee participated in a roundtable discussion with IBM concerning issues facing the implementation of our laptop program and equipment associated with the TLC initiative.  

The committee made recommendations to TLC concerning the replacement cycle for Faculty Laptops and implementation of wireless technology on the NMU campus.

The committee passed a motion that Academic Affairs send campus wiring projects to ETRPC for review to insure faculty had adequate input before installations happen.

The committee kept departments notified about technology expenditures for the coming academic year, and worked with the VPAA to see that funding initiatives would continue.  The relevant dates were published in the minutes.

The committee reviewed procedures and policies for “add-on” departmental software and worked with academic computing to see that requests for image related details happen by defined deadlines set forth by academic computing.

Elections were held and a new chair, John Bruggink was elected and unanimously approved.  Diane Sautter was elected secretary and unanimously approved.

